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The historic and path breaking diplomatic initiative taken by India 

during G-20 Presidency last year resulted in Permanent Membership to 

African Union in G-20. One of the other important outcomes was India’s call 

for One Earth, One Health & Healthcare Beyond Boundaries which has 

vision to strengthen the global ecosystem for health-related needs while 

ensuring quality, affordability and accessibility of top-quality healthcare for 

all. These concepts are also aligned with the health-related objectives of the 

African Union’s Agenda 2063 and United Nation’s Agenda 2030.   

In order to further strengthen the above-mentioned health related concepts, 

the Embassy of India to Ethiopia & Permanent Mission to the African Union is 

pleased to organize an event on 1 October 2024 in Addis Ababa to bring all 

the stakeholders on a single platform to share their ideas and work towards 

creating synergies. The participants would include policy makers, hospitals, 

medical professionals including traditional medicine experts, Medical Value 

Travel professionals, international organizations, national representatives 

and other stakeholders.   

In order to keep the discussion and deliberations focused and result oriented, 

the participation would be on the basis of invitation only and would be free of 

charge.  

Organizations and individuals interested to participate may kindly provide 

details in the online Google Form https://forms.gle/Qf8Lo3KWCxZpCSPx7 
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